
 
Dear Drs. Chatwell, 
 
I want to thank you so much for the generous gift of a stethoscope. 
My name is Robert Blake Fountain, an incoming medical student 
from Houston, Texas. I wanted to attend TTUHSC after my initial 
visit and seeing how supportive and friendly the staff students and 
community were. Everyone here wants to see us succeed and will do 
everything they possible can to help us on this journey. This branded 
stethoscope you have given me just goes to show that and your 
generosity to the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
program is greatly appreciated! 
 
Sincerely,  
Robert Fountain 




